Rationale for Course Change Request

Design 570, 571 and 573

These courses were designed and submitted last year as service courses provided by the Department of Design. They are included as part of the core requirements for our new Minor in Industrial, Interior and Visual Communication Design, but they are also intended to provide content that is relevant to other students from the broad University community, including graduate students from other disciplines. We are therefore asking for two changes to these courses:

1. The courses should be designated as UG in order to qualify for graduate credit for appropriate disciplines

2. We do not require Design 230 to be taken before students complete these courses, so we are asking to eliminate this prerequisite from the listing.

